
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sept. 19, 2022 

 

All Justice Centers to Be Closed on Friday, Sept. 23rd 

Santa Ana, CA – The Superior Court of California, County of Orange, will be closed on Friday, Sept. 23, 

2022, in celebration of Native American Day holiday. 

This closure applies to all Justice Centers. 

Please make a note of the date. 
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